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Dr. Teller and members of the House—the Board of Directors has met in-person three times 
since your last session in January 2022. The Board has also met four times on video 
conferences. The minutes from those meetings have been available to the House throughout 
the year at AVMA Connections. The Board of Directors has just completed its last meeting of 
the 2021-2022 Association year, and those minutes will also be available at AVMA Connections.  
 
 
 


